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IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 

Monitoring Requirements Not Met for CITY OF BURLINGTON 

 

We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis. Results of regular monitoring 

are an indicator of whether or not our drinking water meets health standards. During the 4th quarter of 2020 we did not 

monitor for the disinfection by-products of Haloacetic Acids (HAA) and Total Trihalomethanes (TTHM) as required by 

Kansas Administrative Regulations. Even though this was not an emergency, as our customers you have a right to know 

what happened and what we did to correct the situation. 

 

What should I do? 

 You do not need to use an alternative (e.g., bottled) water supply. However, if you have specific health concerns, 

consult your doctor.  

 

What does this mean? 

 This is not an immediate risk. If it had been, you would have been notified immediately. However, some people 

who drink water containing trihalomethanes and/or haloacetic acids in excess of the MCL over many years may 

experience problems with their liver, kidneys, or central nervous systems, and may have an increased risk of getting 

cancer. 

 

What happened? What is being done? 

 The City of Burlington - Water Department was made aware that THM’s & HAA5’s are to be tested at the first 

month of each quarter. Even though the sample was collected within its required quarter (November). The sample was 

required to be sampled in October. Now, that we are aware of what month the State wants us to take our samples, we will 

take our samples in the required month.  

 

For more information, please contact Mary Mader at 620-364-5334 

Or by mail: 1013 N 4th, PO Box 207, Burlington, KS, 66839 

 

 Please share this information with all other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have 

received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You can do this 

by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.  

 

This notice is being sent to you by CITY OF BURLINGTON 

Federal ID#: KS2003101 

Date Distributed ____April 23, 2021__________ 


